LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 20, 2015

TO: Honorable Wayne Smith, Chair, House Committee on Licensing & Administrative
Procedures

FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2735 by Capriglione (Relating to the sale of alcoholic beverages in certain areas
annexed by a municipality.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Alcoholic Beverage Code to authorize the governing body of certain
municipalities to adopt an ordinance, under certain circumstances, authorizing the sale of beer and
wine for off-premise consumption in an area annexed by the municipality.

The bill would take effect immediately, or, if the bill does not receive the necessary vote,
September 1, 2015.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 458 Alcoholic Beverage Commission
LBB Staff: UP, CL, Al, JHa, JN

Page 1 of 1



